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U.S. EAST COAST TERMINAL CLOSURES 
 

Due to a winter storm, ports in Baltimore, New Jersey, New York and Philadelphia are closing at 

noon or already closed today (13 February).  Terminals plan to re-open for normal business hours 

Friday, 14 February. 

UFO will continue to monitor shipments and up-date customers of any changes in shipping 

schedules. 

 

Port and terminal closures are causing a shortage of equipment and back-log of truckers here in 

the mid-west.  Our goal is to accommodate your shipping needs - this can be better achieved by 

receiving your booking request at the earliest possible date. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact Marc Mugfor at  

mmugfor@ufoltd.com. 
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